
  IHRA Notice Boards Upgrade 

 Very happy to report for your CM meeting on the 21st February that our Notice Board Project has 
been completed. 

 With the financial supported provided by both the CB and Pinewood Studios - albeit at the time of 
writing we still await the 

 cheque from PS - we were able to select a great local contractor to dismantle and remove the rather 
dilapidated timber sign boards 

orgininally installed by TIPC on Thornbridge Rd. and The Heathway and to replace these two 
proprietary metal signboards. 

As you can see from the photos . Feedback from residents, so far, has been positive and going 
forward these will be so much 

easier to keep them looking tidy and to encourage locals to make good use of them. 

Our thanks again for the assistance of the Community Board 

 


